
Chris Darden - NOAA Federal


From: Chris Darden - NOAA Federal


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 9:06 AM


To: sr-bmx.all@noaa.gov


Subject: Fwd: NOAA's statement on Dorian


I’ll share these as I get them. These unsolicited notes of support are a reflection of your work and efforts.


Chris


Sent from my iPhone


Begin forwarded message:


From: Eric Mandel < >


Date: September 7, 2019 at 8:37:19 AM EDT


To: chris.darden@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA's statement on Dorian


Chris,


As a former NWS employee and a meteorologist, I'm appalled at the statement released by


NOAA criticizing your office for DOING YOUR JOB of providing the best possible information to


the public. In my opinion you and your folks should be getting an award, not a rebuke. I'm sure


there a many folks who agree with me.


Thanks to you and your staff for all that you do.


Eric Mandel


(b)(6)

mailto:chris.darden@noaa.gov

	Fwd NOAA's statement on Dorian

